
 Announcement 
John Bridgeman Limited 

ACN 603 477 185 

20 November 2019 

JOHN BRIDGEMAN LIMITED (NSX:JBL) 

Cancellation of Annual General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting for John Bridgeman Limited (NSX:JBL) scheduled for 28 November 2019 has 

been cancelled. 

A new date for the Annual General Meeting will be communicated to shareholders. 

ENDS 

Stuart McAuliffe, John Bridgeman Limited 

cosec@johnbridgeman.com.au 
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